
   NOTICE  

 

   5/2022 

 

Instructions for building pet enclosures 

 

The resident must request a permit from the office of Inarin Vuokra-asunnot Oy 

for building a pet enclosure or kennel on their backyard. Permits are processed 

on a case-by-case basis. The boundaries of the plot must be surveyed before 

any building work is started. The permit only applies to the plot of Inarin Vuokra-

asunnot Oy. The instructions also apply to cable leads and similar equipment. 

 

Any structures must be built in such a way that they can be removed when 

necessary. The landlord recommends using prefabricated elements with 

stones or yard tiles places underneath the enclosure, as this makes the enclo-

sure easier to take down. The enclosures must be built and taken down at the 

tenant’s expense. After the enclosure has been taken down, the work must be 

approved by the representative of Inarin Vuokra-asunnot Oy. 

 

The pet’s droppings must be cleaned daily to avoid any smells. 

 

The housing company’s rules have the following provisions on pets: 

Pets must be kept on a leash when taken outside the apartment. Pets must not 

cause a disturbance to other residents or people moving about in the building 

or make the building or its lot dirty. Pets are not allowed in areas reserved for 

children’s play or their immediate vicinity. 
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